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From: Harry Coleman 
Sent: Friday, 5 February 2021 12:23 PM
To: Fingerboards Inquiry and Advisory Committee (DELWP)
Subject: Kalbar's summary of submissions

 
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Links and attachments may be unsafe. 
 
Dear Amy, 
The summary of submissions that Kalbar prepared in response to Direction 26 is incomplete and should include the 
following: 
 
2.3 Groundwater 
Issue 2 (page 21 ...groundwater dependent ecosystems): My submission, #691, should be included. See #691 page 3, 
last paragraph. 
 
2.4 Water catchment 

Issue 4 (page 23, Concern with the catchment dams): 

Dispersive soils, typical of the proposed mine site, are inappropriate for constructing large dam walls. See #691 page 
1 issue 1. They are also the underlying reason why tunnel erosion is such a major issue within the Glenaladale/ 
proposed mine site area (#691 page 1 issue 1, and elsewhere in #691).  

This is an important issue that deserves being included as a separate Issue number, (preferably), or at least as a dot 
point within Issue 4.  

Kind regards, 

Harry (Harold) Coleman 

 

 




